Hampton Bays Elementary School
Mzr. Marc M. Meyer, Principal

Mr. Richard Triandafils, Assistant Principal
72 Ponquogue Avenue

Hampton Bays, New York 11946

(631) 7232121  (631) 723-2840 (fax)

Email: mmeyer@hbschools.us

September 22, 2021
Dear Parent/Guardians:

We hope you have enjoyed a successful start to the 2021/2022 school year. Please take a few moments
to read the following important information regarding Virtual Open House Monday, September 27,
2021.

This year’s open house format is similar to last year, where teachers utilize Google Classroom to share
their video presentations. This year we are adding a live Q & A session, to answer any questions you
may have. To view these presentations, parents will log into their child’s Google account. Parents
please contact classroom teacher to clarify any questions.

The Grade level schedule will be as follows:

Homeroom Classes: 5:00 - 5:30 p.m. Grade 1
5:30 - 6:00 p.m. Grade 2

6:00 — 6:30 p.m. Grade 3

- 6:30 - 7:00 p.m. Grade 4

Posted on the HB Elementary School website: www.hbschools.us

Video Messages from:

Mr. Meyer & Mr. Triandafils
Reading & Math Departments
Special Area Teachers

Dr. Anselmo & Mrs. Dellaposta

Thank you for your continued understanding and support.

Sincerely, ‘
Marc M. Meyer Richard Triandafils
Principal Assistant Principal

************************************************************************************

La Casa Abierta este afio, ser4 Virtual el dia Lunes, 27 de septiembre 2021. Esta es la oportunidad para
que usted interactie con el profesor(a) de su nifio y ellos le hablaran del curriculo y sobre la clase en
general.

Por favor sea puntual para que la presentacién pueda ser a tiempo.

We are driven by the vision that all students in Hampton Bays will graduate with a solid academic foundation
and a strong character; and with a commitment to the community and a dedication to lifelong learning.




